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The Ciullas received their appointment to Belgium in 1985.  Arriving 
in Brussels in 1986, they assumed leadership of the church with a 
small group in the city of Brussels.  There are now nine churches, 
nineteen licensed ministers, a Bible school and regular training 
seminars.  In their last term four new churches were started.  When 
returning to the field they will continue with training programs and 
starting new churches in Belgium.  
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